## **Livonia Public Schools**

## Office of Communications

To:

Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent

From:

Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications

Date:

June 10, 2010

Subject:

Coolidge Gift from PTA

Ann Kalec, principal at Coolidge Elementary School, has received from Coolidge PTA the generous gift of \$5,000 towards the purchase of new books for Coolidge's K-4 leveled library.

I am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the June 14, 2010 committee meeting for consideration at the Livonia Public Schools Board meeting of June 21st. Thank you.

lt